
Sampson Webber 

participates in the

DPSCD Peace March 

From MLK High School 

to downtown Detroit

June 12, 2020





Ms. Craig’s all mighty Deltas,

rally in support of DPSCD students!  



“TO PROTECT and TO SERVE”

Our Detroit Police Officers 

on the job!  



Marching through 

the streets of 

Detroit City





Superintendent Vitti

delivers a message at 

Campus Martius



Headed home,

PPE still in place!

Thank you guys!


